NCEA Announces the Release of the Student Data Handbook for Elementary, Secondary, and Early Childhood Education: 2000 Edition

The Handbook was developed to provide guidance concerning the consistent maintenance of student information. This handbook is useful to public and private education agencies, schools, early childhood centers and other educational institutions. This handbook is not, however, a data collection instrument; nor does it reflect any type of federal data maintenance requirements. It is presented as a tool help the public and the American school system make information about students more useful and effective in meeting student needs.

Data elements are presented in nine areas: personal information, enrollment, school participation and activities, nonschool and post-school experience, assessment, transportation, health conditions, special program participation and student support services, and

To order, call the Government Printing Office Order Desk at 202-512-1800 or order online -

https://orders.access.gpo.gov/su_docs/sale/prf/prf.html

This report is available on the Web - http://nces.ed.gov/pubsearch/index.asp

24th Annual Statewide Conference on Law - Related Education

"Building Civic Literacy: Enhancing Citizenship Education, Elevating Student Achievement" is the theme for this year's Statewide Conference on Law - Related Education. The conference, our 24th Annual, will be held on October 25, 26, 27, 2000 at The Sagamore Hotel on Lake George in Bolton Landing, New York. The Statewide Conference on Law - Related Education is presented annually by the Law, Youth and Citizenship Program, a joint project of the New York State Bar Association and the New York State Education Department.

A \$55.00 pre-registration fee will cover the registration costs, conference materials, and other expenses. The deadline for pre-registration is October 16, 2000. For further information, please contact Kathleen A Kalinowski at 518-474-1460 or lyc@nysba.org.

WELCOME TO CSAANYS

Barbara Cardella - St. Joseph's, Millbrook
Patricia O'Connor - St. Margarets, Pearl River
Patricia Ann Crisci - St. Dominic HS, Oyster Bay
Edna Walker - Maura Clarke JHS, Rockaway Park
Sr. Dolores McLaughlin - St. Christopher's, Baldwin
Maureen Stiene - St. Peters Regional, Liberty
Nancy Lucas - Our Lady Help of Christians, Staten Island
Diane Staudinger - St. Catherine of Siena, Franklin Square
Imelda Engel - St. Bernards, New York

The Irish American Museum 2000 Exhibit - "The Irish in Religion"

This exhibition celebrates and documents the most important of these leaders, their causes, and their followers.

Visit and experience the story of these Irish men and women Religious, from the College of All Hallows, from the streets of Dublin, from the corridors of Maynooth, and from all over Ireland, who came to America to give of themselves for the betterment of others.

For more info, call 518-432-6598 or irishmus@crisny.org

MANDATED SERVICE INFORMATION

The forms are now at the printer and should be mailed to the principals the week of July 17th.

REMINDER

The Non-public School Conference will be held October 30th and 31st, 2000. Program information should be coming soon. Keep this date open!

CSAANYS NEW BROOKLYN/QUEENS REPRESENTATIVE

The new representative for the Brooklyn/Queens Secondary schools is Dr. Robert Muccigrosso, principal at Nazareth High School in Brooklyn.

Welcome Dr. Muccigrosso!

A WARM WELCOME TO OUR NEW DIRECTOR

Sr. M. Catharine Ryan, CSJ joined CSAANYS as the new Director on July1st. She brings with her a wealth of experience in Catholic Education.

She comments, "I had the privilege of a complete Catholic School Education in grade and high school at St. John's in Plattsburgh, NY; in Bachelor and Master's programs at The College of St. Rose in Albany, NY; in a Doctoral Program at the University of Notre Dame in South Bend, IND". She taught in several secondary schools and served in faculty and administrative positions at The College of St. Rose. She also served as Area Superintendent of the Broome County Catholic Schools in the Diocese of Syracuse, NY.

Catholic School Education is my life! "It is my hope that I can be a strong advocate for you in the state and federal legislature and that I can assist you in every way possible as you work toward a Jubilee year in Catholic Education. Please call! Let me know your concerns and questions.

Blessings as you launch the 2000-2001 school year!

